
  

 

Here is our second junior newsletter of the year.  

First of all, I’d like to  offer a belated welcome to the new members who have joined West Hill in 
the last 6 months. Welcome to Joe Silcock, Lotte Woodham and Nathan Woodham.  We all look 
forward getting to know you better in the coming year. 

Secondly, I am very proud to share a selection of your achievements this season below 
(apologies, but I don’t have enough space to mention everyone!): 

 Tommy Noel won the Walton Heath Junior Open Gross Competition shooting a fine round 

of 71. More recently Tommy finished 2nd at the West Byfleet Junior Open Gross 
competition, again shooting a fine round of 71. Tommy’s consistent fine play this season 
has seen his handicap reduce from 3 to 2. Well done Tommy. 

 Ellen Yates has also had played some terrific golf this season winning both the Ladies club 

championships at West Hill and Windlesham. More recently Ellen was in great form at the  
English Girls U14s competition, winning the Net and coming 2nd in the Gross with net 
scores of 69, 72, 69. Great play Ellen. 

 Will Hewett has his handicap tumbling, he was playing off 13 at the start of the season and 

is now off 8. A big factor in this reduction was a superb round at the Junior Open at 
Farnham, winning the net competiton shooting gross 73, net 61. Well done Will.   

 Freddy Wooster won the inaugural award from Greg Middleton in recognition for his 

contribution to the club in respect of match representation,  improvement in handicap 
(reduced from 13 to 9) and his high level of practice. Freddy has won a free playing and 
chipping lesson from Greg. His brother Olly has had a number of victories in club medals 
and recently came 3rd in category 1 in the Junior Open Medal at North Hants. Well played 
lads.  

 Finally, well done Oisin Willis for winning the Justin Rose Junior Qualifier Net Medal at 

West Hill GC on the 1st August. Oisin has been practicing hard and this work paid off with 
a fine round of net 65, which saw his handicap reduce from 22 to 19. Keep it going Oisin! 

September 1st @ 1.05pm Presidents Cup (Medal) 

September 2nd @ 1pm 3 Ws match at Woking GC 

September 22nd @ 1.30pm Stableford 

October 13th @ 1.04pm Stableford 

October 28th @ 1.30pm Stableford 

November 17th @ 12.30pm Stableford 

November 23rd @ 12.30pm Stableford 

December (TBA) Match v Captains Team 

Junior News 

We still have a number of competitions in the diary for the remainder of the year. Please al-

ways check the club diary online as sometimes the dates and timings will change. 

A reminder that we are actively looking to recruit new Juniors to the membership of West 

Hill GC. If you would like to show a friend what a great course and club we have, please let 

me know and I can arrange a complimentary green fee for you. 

Lastly, I hope all those sitting Exams this year got what they needed.  

See you at West Hill soon. 

 

https://www.westhillgc.co.uk/

